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NEWSLETTER 
Week 5 Term 4 12 November 2020 

A supportive, diverse and engaging learning environment that develops confident and creative students. 

Principal’s Message 

This week the students participated in a variety of activities 

including Surf Groms, Relay for Life and a Stormbirds 

reconnect session. The students have represented our 

school well and you should be very proud of their 

commitment and attitude towards their schooling. The 

remaining weeks of the year are going to be busy for all of 

us! Next week the students will participate in student based 

First Aid lessons and view the ‘Film By Online Festival’ 

featuring student films across NSW K-6.   

Book Week Parade is in two weeks time, students may dress 

up as any book character they wish, this year’s theme is 

‘Curious Creatures’.  

Renee Cooper - Principal 

 

Remembrance Day 

Remembrance Day has been observed since the end of the 

First World War to remember armed forces members who 

have died in the line of duty. Our students made poppies to 

wear and conducted a ceremony with a minutes silence at 

11am.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Surveys 

Thank you to the parents who have returned their survey 

forms. If you haven’t as yet, could you please complete them 

and return no later than Friday 20th November. 
 

Swim & Gym 

Our Swim & Gym program continues this Friday, all students 

will travel to the South Grafton Pool by bus to participate in 

swim and gym lessons.  Please ensure your child brings along 

their swimmers, towel, goggles, a pair of thongs, spare 

clothes (if needed) and a plastic bag for their wet clothes.  

The pool staff have requested that students with long hair 

tie it back in a ponytail.  
 

Kindergarten Transition 

Our Kindergarten transition program is underway. It was so 

lovely to see such eager faces in the classroom. They 

participated in a range of activities and our current students  

made sure they felt right at home at school! The transition 

program will run every Tuesday morning for 5 weeks.  If you 

know of any families with children who are starting school 

next year please encourage them to contact the school. 
 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS TERM 4 
 

Fri 13 Nov -   Swim & Gym 

Tue 17 Nov -  Kindergarten Orientation 

Fri 20 Nov -   Swim & Gym 

Tue 24 Nov -  Book Week Parade 

Fri 27 Nov -   Swim & Gym 

Mon 30 Nov -  Yr 6-7 Orientation Day SGHS 

Tue 15 Dec -  Presentation Day 

Assembly Award Recipients  

Canteen Award  

CANTEEN 
 

Fri 13 Nov - Nadia 

Fri 20 Nov - Lichelle 

Fri 27 Nov - Jamee 

Fri 4 Dec -    Erin & Karl 



SCHOOL BANKING  
 

Next banking date is:   Wednesday 25 November 
 

Bring your deposit to school in your Dollarmites deposit wallet to collect a 

silver Dollarmites token. 

Once you collect 10 tokens  you can choose a reward by placing the re-

demption slip or card and 10 tokens in your Dollarmites wallet and bring in 

on School  Banking Day.  Kids can track their savings progress in the 

CommBank youth app. 

photo, please contact the 

Presentation Day 

At this stage the date set for Presentation 

Day is Tuesday 15 December 2020.  The 

COVID-19 restrictions at this current time 

allow for each school family to have two 

adults in attendance only.  Siblings are not 

under this restriction and may attend. This 

fun day has been provided by the P&C’s 

generous donations.   More details will be 

coming in the following weeks.  












